Please make this email part of the record of citizen input re: HF800. I understand that this proposed bill will stop the state governmental funding of the current light rail system in the metro area. Currently we have the 9th highest ridership on our light rail in the United States. This light rail has allowed people from MN as well as other states and countries to move freely between the metro area and the Mall of America which provides jobs and income to the state of Minnesota. Many people who need to come the the metro area for business or pleasure already find it hard to park and many cannot afford the parking costs. In addition, it will keep many lower income people from working in the Mall and in the metro area. The Minnesota government needs to continue to support light rail to maintain a vigorous economy and provide job growth. I strongly opposeHF800 the state defunding of the metro light rail.
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